Midway City Council 15 January 2019 Regular Meeting Departmental Reports

						Fiscal Year	2018
Buile	ding Safety	y Departmo	ent Month	ly Report		YTD New	RES. Unit
	Permit	Permits	Permits	Fees for	Inspections	Res. Units	Permits
	Applications	Approved	Issued	Permits	this Month	Applications	Issued
2018	98	74	70	\$120,798.37	1454	18	10
July	19	22	18	\$30,516.77	179	2	3
FY Total				+ • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	71.5	_	
August	27	16	9	\$32,288.80	171	11	4
FY Total							
September	20	22	17	\$63,735.18	194	9	12
FY Total							
October	19	15	13	\$37,957.58	254	12	5
FY Total							
November	13	16	12	\$23,080.34	242	4	5
FY Total							
December	9	17	12	\$34,922.49	229	3	7
2019							
January							
FY Total							
February							
FY Total							
March							
FY Total							
April							
FY Total							
May							
FY Total							
June							
Calendar year total	205	182	151	\$343,299.53	2723	59	46
FY Total	107	108	81	\$222,501.16	1269	41	36

Building Safety Department Monthly Report - October 2018

We received 19 permit applications in October for a year-to-date total of 183; 12 of which were for new single-family residences. This brought the calendar year-to-date total of new residential applications to 58 and the fiscal year total to 39. We have issued 24 new home permits this fiscal year.

2017					
					Total Fiscal
			Permit	YTD Permit	Year Permit
Applications	Approved	Issued	Fees	Fees	Fees
14	12	13	\$37,146.59	\$436,552.87	\$178,660.52

2018					
					Total Fiscal
			Permit	YTD Permit	Year Permit
Applications	Approved	Issued	Fees	Fees	Fees
19	15	13	\$39,010.08	\$281,795.41	\$146,610.95

New Single- Family Dwelling Permits Applications in October in Midway						
2005	27					
2006	27					
2007	2007 4					
2008	2008 0					
2009	1					
2010	3					
2011	2					
2012	4					
2013	6					
2014	5					
2015	2015 7					
2016	2016 5					
2017	2017 3					
2018	12					

New Single- Family Dwelling Permits in in Midway					
2005					
2006					
2007					
2008					
2009					
2010					
2011					
2012					

We issued 13 permits in October, and I approved 15. The fees for permits brought in this month totaled \$39,010.08 bringing the year-to-date total fees to \$281,795.41 and the fiscal year total to \$146,610.95, both of which also include other fees, like temporary occupancy permits, copies, post-issuance reviews, fees to reopen expired permits, and reinspection fees.

With 33% of the fiscal year reported, fees brought in equal over 55% of my department's budget. I am now including the percentage of the projected dollars my department is to bring in, which as of the end of October also totaled 60%.

Building Safety Department Monthly Report - November 2018

We received 13 permit applications in November for a year-to-date total of 196; 4 of which were for new single-family residences. This brought the calendar year-to-date total of new residential applications to 62 and the fiscal year total to 43. We have issued 28 new home permits this fiscal year.

2017					
					Total Fiscal
			Permit	YTD Permit	Year Permit
Applications	Approved	Issued	Fees	Fees	Fees
13	12	13	\$37,146.59	\$436,552.87	\$178,660.52

2018					
			Permit	YTD Permit	Total Fiscal Year Permit
Applications	Approved	Issued	Fees	Fees	Fees
13	17	12	\$22,352.59	\$298,957.25	\$169,691.29

New Single- Family Dwelling Permits Applications in November in Midway				
2005	27			
2006	27			
2007 4				
2008 0				
2009	1			
2010	3			
2011	2			
2012	4			
2013	6			
2014	5			
2015	7			
2016	5			
2017 3				
2018	4			

We issued 12 permits in November, and I approved 17. The fees for permits brought in this month totaled \$23,080.34 bringing the year-to-date total fees to \$298,957.25 and the fiscal year total to \$168,937.20, both of which also include other fees, like temporary occupancy permits, copies, post-issuance reviews, fees to reopen expired permits, and reinspection fees.

With 42% of the fiscal year reported, fees brought in equal over 65% of my department's budget. I am now including the percentage of the projected dollars my department is to bring in, which as of the end of November also totaled 69%.

Building Safety Department Monthly Report - December 2018

We received 9 permit applications in December for a year-to-date total of 205; 4 of which were for new single-family residences. This brought the calendar year-to-date total of new residential applications to 59 and the fiscal year total to 41. We have issued 36 new home permits this fiscal year.

2017					
					Total Fiscal
			Permit	YTD Permit	Year Permit
Applications	Approved	Issued	Fees	Fees	Fees
13	12	13	\$37,146.59	\$436,552.87	\$178,660.52

9	17	12	\$34,922.49	\$343,299.53	\$222,501.16
Applications	Approved	Issued	Permit Fees	YTD Permit Fees	Total Fiscal Year Permit Fees
2018					

New Single- Family Dwelling Permits Applications in December in Midway				
2005	27			
2006	27			
2007	4			
2008	0			
2009	1			
2010	3			
2011	2			
2012	4			
2013	6			
2014	5			
2015	7			
2016	5			
2017	3			
2018	7			

We issued 12 permits in December, and I approved 17. The fees for permits brought in this month totaled \$34,922.49 bringing the year-to-date total fees to \$343,299.53 and the fiscal year total to \$222,501.16, both of which also include other fees, like temporary occupancy permits, copies, post-issuance reviews, fees to reopen expired permits, and reinspection fees.

With 50% of the fiscal year reported, fees brought in equal over 85% of my department's budget. I am now including the percentage of the projected dollars my department is to bring in, which as of the end of December also totaled 91%.

Brad Wilson

From: Walker, Glenn < Glenn_Walker@comcast.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2018 7:19 AM

To: cityclerk@mendoncity.org; randreason@midvale.com; Brad Wilson; jgeilmann@millcreek.us;

mike.e.johnson@comcast.net; jkennedy@murray.utah.gov; newtontown@comcast.net; shaun@nibleycity.com; mayor@northlogancity.org; aspend@nogden.org; kenl@nslcity.org;

markjohnson@ogdencity.com; jpdavidson@orem.org; clerk@paradise.utah.gov; Diane.Foster@parkcity.org; davet@payson.org; susan.obray@perrycity.org;

francineP@plaincityutah.org; tmileski@pleasantviewcity.com; sdarrington@pgcity.org;

sbankhead@providence.utah.gov

Subject: Comcast Notice of Channel Lineup Change

Comcast previously provided notice that we would drop MGM HD (Ch. 710) from the channel lineup in your community effective May 31, 2018.

This channel drop has been delayed until February 1, 2019. This channel will be removed on that date as a result of a decision by the channel owners.

Should you have any questions regarding this change, please feel free to contact me.

Thanks

Glenn Walker Comcast Government Affairs Dept. 1899 Wynkoop St. Suite 550 Denver, CO 80202 303-603-2012